

September 7, 2022

Milwaukee Police Department

Police Administration Building 749 West State Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233 http://www.milwaukee.gov/police

Jeffrey B. Norman Chief of Police

(414) 933-4444

The Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 200 East Wells Street. Room 706 Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE:

Request to Extend Detective Eligible List

Dear Commissioners:

I respectfully request that your Honorable Commission extend the Detective Eligible List until February 4, 2023. The current Detective list was adopted by the Board at its regular meeting on September 24, 2020; and will expire on September 24, 2022. Extending this list will allow us to fill current and future vacancies in the Milwaukee Police Department. The current elgibility list has a total of 187 names, with 100 eligible candidates remaining at this time.

If this request is granted, the Department will be able to continue with promotions to alleviate hardships that are created by existing vacancies in this position.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Human Resources Representative Mai Xiong at 935-7591.

Sincerely,

JEFFREY B. NORMAN CHIEF OF POLICE

JBN:mx